
  

  

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

Valard Work at 37 Street S.W. and Buffalo Run Blvd 

 

 

Location: 37 Street S.W. and Buffalo Run Blvd.    

 

 

Impact:  

• Traffic stoppages with flagger operations at: 

o Northbound 37 Street to westbound Buffalo Run Blvd left turning lane 

o Eastbound on Buffalo Run Blvd, just west of 37 Street intersection 

o Southbound 37 Street to westbound Buffalo Run Blvd off-ramp 

o Westbound 130 Ave at 37 Street intersection 

 

Reason: Removal of existing overhead transmission lines   

 

Approximate Start date: January 18, 2018  

Approximate Completion date: January 18, 2018  

Speed reduction: 50 km/hr from 60 km/hr  

 

Other information: Watch for flaggers on roadways. Work to occur between 09:00 and 15:00.   

 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through the area. 

Alberta Transportation would like to thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction.  

 

 

 

 

Contact Information 

Ph: 403-888-8955 

 

  



 

 


